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RHAK PROPOSAL 112 information

It was our mistake to include nonresident military licensees in our proposal #112 to
restrict all nonresident Fortymile caribou hunters from hunting along the road system.
We do not want to exclude our active-duty military personnel stationed in Alaska from
any part of this hunt if they are hunting under a military nonresident license.

It has come to our attention that wildlife troopers would be able to distinguish if a hunter
in the field is a nonresident or a military nonresident, as it clearly shows on the hunting
license if one has a military nonresident license.

We would support an amendment to exempt nonresident military licensees from any
restrictions on where they can hunt the Fortymile caribou herd during the RC 860 fall
hunt.

Sincerely,

Mark Richards
RHAK Executive Director





